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Hooray for the PTA 
Our excellent PTA continues to work hard raising funds for the benefit of the school. On 8th July, many of 
our school families lent a helping hand at the annual Salway Ash Village Fete, with the PTA taking 
responsibility for Teas and Cakes. As a result, the school was gifted £800 from the profits, a proportion of 
which will go directly to the PTA. The PTA has recently purchased the lovely new benches that you may have 
seen in the school grounds, made from recycled plastic. Mrs Crew and the staff are very grateful, as they replace 
the rapidly decaying old wooden benches and are far more robust and cheerful. The PTA is also looking 
forward to the end of year school party which it organises each summer. If you would like to join our active 
PTA, please enquire in the school office. All new recruits are most welcome! 

governors@salwayash.dorset.sch.uk 

A Fond Farewell and Warm Welcome 
Having worked with Mrs Boxall for 14 years, I will miss her hugely not only as a colleague but also as a friend. 

She has supported and guided the school and myself with efficiency, professionalism and calm, with always a 

smile and a sense of humour. I wish her the best for the future which I am sure will be full of exciting 

adventures! A big thank you to Mr Copping who has taught our Red Deer class so well for the past two terms, 

we are very grateful to him and pleased that he has a new job to move on to. We hope he will come back and 

visit us in the future. Miss Dickinson has achieved her goals and is now going to start her degree. She has 

supported teachers so well this year, always in a cheerful manner. We wish her the best of luck for her career; 

with her determination I am sure the future is bright!  

A big welcome to three new members of staff; Mrs Stanton our new finance secretary, Mrs French who will 

be our new Year 3/4 class teacher and Miss Marley who will be starting her apprenticeship with us. We hope 

they will be very happy working within our Salway Ash community.  Finally, huge congratulations to Mrs 

Langford who is expecting her first baby. This news has caused great excitement in school and we can’t wait to 

welcome baby Langford to Salway Ash! 

Many things to look forward to in September and the coming academic year. I wish you all a lovely summer. 

Lisa Crew 


